
Week 2 

 

Dear families, 

 

On Tuesday, we had the pleasure of hosting an incredible open 

classroom afternoon that truly highlighted the strong sense of 

community we have here at Westport Public School. It was 

great to see so many parents, carers and family members come 

together to see their child’s teacher and explore their class-

room, and of course enjoy a delicious sausage sandwich. It was 

a wonderful opportunity for me to connect with so many of 

you.  

 

I would also like to take this moment to extend a heartfelt 

thank you to our amazing P & C team. Their hard work in or-

ganising the Mother’s Day stall has not gone unnoticed. The 

thoughtful gifts available for our incredible mothers were truly 

special, and we are grateful for the effort that went into mak-

ing this happen. 

 

As we approach Mother’s Day this Sunday, let us take the time 

to recognise and acknowledge the unbelievable efforts of all 

our mothers and mother figures. Your love, support, and dedi-

cation make a world of difference in the lives of our students. 

Wishing everyone a wonderful Mother’s Day. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mr Haste 

Relieving Principal 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

Open Classroom Afternoon 

It was wonderful to see so many of our families stop by their 

child’s classroom, check out where all the learning happens, 

and have a chance to chat with their teacher. The students 

were so proud to show their families around their learning 

space and share what they've been working on.  

9 May 2025 

Tuesday 13 May Rugby League 7’s Gala Day 

Thursday 15 May PSSA Soccer 

Thursday 15 May - 4 pm P & C General Meeting   

Friday 16 May PSSA Knockout Touch Football  

Monday 19 May LNC Cross Country 



Digital Artwork 

Students have been navigating the digital world and mastering 

how to log into laptops and unleashing their creativity by craft-

ing digital artworks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P & C Mother’s Day Stall 

Thank you to our wonderful P & C for organising the Mother’s 

Day Stall, The students has lots of great gifts to choose from.  

 

The P & C were overwhelmed by the success of today's stall, 

they sold out of stock and made a profit over $1500.  

 

The P & C look forward to discussing what the money  should 

be spent on at our meeting next Thursday afternoon.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


